
From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: Committee of the Whole (PM) – January 17, 2023: Late Communication (Item #7 )
Date: January-18-23 1:57:57 PM
Attachments: FINAL PM NOTICE, OP.22.002, OP.22.005.pdf

From: mtarisferrazza  
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 4:51 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] FW: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023

In accordance with the upcoming  positive for Covid on the weekend and will be unable to attend
the meeting:

I would like my concerns read at the meeting

Woodbridge has always been a work/play/shop community.  These condos will only bring congestion
to our roads and take away all the shops and entertainment in the area.  It will no longer be a
walking community and the traffic at Weston and 7 is a disaster now, what will it be like with
another 3000 people? 

Also with all the youth crime I don’t think that it is smart to take away  the movie theater and the
putting edge.  Where are our kids suppose to go????? The streets to cause trouble?  There is not
other movie theater in the Woodbridge area, the children will have to go to Brampton or Richmond
Hill.    I can guarantee that the youth crime will go up.  How fair is that?  Woodbridge has no outlet
for them, and the only place we have is being taken away and probably adding more youth with
nothing to do.

I am sure that the development will proceed as hands have been greased and the little guy doesn’t
have any say, this meeting is just a formality.  I just wanted to put in my thoughts

From: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Sent: January 11, 2023 1:04 PM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023

Good Afternoon,

Please see attached notice for the upcoming statutory public meeting hearing on January 17, 2023.
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Thank you,

Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP

Senior Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention
and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received
this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the
original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized
distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited. 

.

-------- Original message --------
From: Maria Tari Sferrazza 
Date: 2023-01-16 4:45 p. -------- Original message --------
From: Maria Tari Sferrazza 
Date: 2023-01-16 4:45 p.m. (GMT-05:00)



To: 
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023

In accordance with the upcoming  positive for Covid on the weekend and will be unable to attend
the meeting:

I would like my concerns read at the meeting

Woodbridge has always been a work/play/shop community.  These condos will only bring congestion
to our roads and take away all the shops and entertainment in the area.  It will no longer be a
walking community and the traffic at Weston and 7 is a disaster now, what will it be like with
another 3000 people? 

Also with all the youth crime I don’t think that it is smart to take away  the movie theater and the
putting edge.  Where are our kids suppose to go????? The streets to cause trouble?  There is not
other movie theater in the Woodbridge area, the children will have to go to Brampton or Richmond
Hill.    I can guarantee that the youth crime will go up.  How fair is that?  Woodbridge has no outlet
for them, and the only place we have is being taken away and probably adding more youth with
nothing to do.

I am sure that the development will proceed as hands have been greased and the little guy doesn’t
have any say, this meeting is just a formality.  I just wanted to put in my thoughts.

Maria Tari-Sferrazza

Law Clerk

BRATTYS LLP|905.760.2600 ext 357 I mtsferrazza@bratty.com

This email is confidential - please destroy all copies if you are not an intended recipient.  Visit
www.bratty.com

From: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Sent: January 11, 2023 1:04 PM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023



Good Afternoon,
 
 
 
Please see attached notice for the upcoming statutory public meeting hearing on January 17, 2023.
 
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
 
Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP
 
Senior Planner
 
905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca
 
 
 
City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention
and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received
this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the
original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized
distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited. m. (GMT-05:00)
To: 
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023



 
In accordance with the upcoming  positive for Covid on the weekend and will be unable to attend
the meeting:
 
I would like my concerns read at the meeting
 
Woodbridge has always been a work/play/shop community.  These condos will only bring congestion
to our roads and take away all the shops and entertainment in the area.  It will no longer be a
walking community and the traffic at Weston and 7 is a disaster now, what will it be like with
another 3000 people? 
 
Also with all the youth crime I don’t think that it is smart to take away  the movie theater and the
putting edge.  Where are our kids suppose to go????? The streets to cause trouble?  There is not
other movie theater in the Woodbridge area, the children will have to go to Brampton or Richmond
Hill.    I can guarantee that the youth crime will go up.  How fair is that?  Woodbridge has no outlet
for them, and the only place we have is being taken away and probably adding more youth with
nothing to do.
 
I am sure that the development will proceed as hands have been greased and the little guy doesn’t
have any say, this meeting is just a formality.  I just wanted to put in my thoughts.
 
 
 
Maria Tari-Sferrazza
 
Law Clerk
 
BRATTYS LLP|905.760.2600 ext 357 I mtsferrazza@bratty.com
 
 
 
This email is confidential - please destroy all copies if you are not an intended recipient.  Visit
www.bratty.com
 
 
 
From: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Sent: January 11, 2023 1:04 PM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023
 
 
 
Good Afternoon,
 



 
 
Please see attached notice for the upcoming statutory public meeting hearing on January 17, 2023.
 
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
 
Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP
 
Senior Planner
 
905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca
 
 
 
City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention
and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received
this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the
original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized
distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.
 
-------- Original message --------
From: Maria Tari Sferrazza <mtsferrazza@bratty.com>
Date: 2023-01-16 4:45 p.m. (GMT-05:00)



To: 
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023
 
In accordance with the upcoming  positive for Covid on the weekend and will be unable to attend
the meeting:
I would like my concerns read at the meeting
Woodbridge has always been a work/play/shop community.  These condos will only bring congestion
to our roads and take away all the shops and entertainment in the area.  It will no longer be a
walking community and the traffic at Weston and 7 is a disaster now, what will it be like with
another 3000 people? 
Also with all the youth crime I don’t think that it is smart to take away  the movie theater and the
putting edge.  Where are our kids suppose to go????? The streets to cause trouble?  There is not
other movie theater in the Woodbridge area, the children will have to go to Brampton or Richmond
Hill.    I can guarantee that the youth crime will go up.  How fair is that?  Woodbridge has no outlet
for them, and the only place we have is being taken away and probably adding more youth with
nothing to do.
I am sure that the development will proceed as hands have been greased and the little guy doesn’t
have any say, this meeting is just a formality.  I just wanted to put in my thoughts.
 
Maria Tari-Sferrazza
Law Clerk
BRATTYS LLP|905.760.2600 ext 357 I mtsferrazza@bratty.com
 
This email is confidential - please destroy all copies if you are not an intended recipient.  Visit www.bratty.com

 

From: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: January 11, 2023 1:04 PM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Meeting Notice for Riocan on January 17, 2023
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Please see attached notice for the upcoming statutory public meeting hearing on January 17, 2023.
 
Thank you,
 
Margaret Holyday, MCIP RPP

Senior Planner
905-832-8585 ext. 8216 | margaret.holyday@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan l Development Planning Department  
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1



 
 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention
and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received
this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the
original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized
distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.




